Public Notice

On Wednesday, February 21, 2024, the City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), posted a Public Notice in the Houston Chronicle proposing an
allocation up to $320,000.00 in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and up to $2,335,000.00
in Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) funds designated to its Public Services
Program. This program will serve as a crucial resource for families, ensuring that they have access
to quality childcare services while they pursue employment or educational opportunities. The City is
issuing a correction revising the designated amounts only to CDBG funded activities. Note the maximum
allocated fiscal amount will not change.

Community Development Block Grant

Agency Name Activity Award Amount
Child Care Council of Greater Houston, Inc. Child Care Program $175,000.00
. . Juvenile Delinquency
Child Care Council of Greater Houston, Inc. Prevention Program $145,000.00
Total $320,000.00

Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS

Agency Name Activity Award Amount
Houston HELP, Inc. Sugggltﬂvggse?\?iges $560,000.00
Houston SRO Housing Corporation SUSSSﬁﬂUé’%Sé?\?i?;es $375,000.00
Access Care of Coastal Texas, Inc. gn%%ﬁbggﬁ{:/Aeus'Aé’r\?i?; $1,400,000.00
Total $2,335,000.00

This does not alter the original 30-day public comment period. The thirty-day period extended from
Wednesday, February 21,2024, through Friday, March 22, 2024. For additional information on this item,
contact Metchm Lohoues-Washington at (832) 394-6180.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process,
please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and https://houstontx.gov/
housing/appeals.html. For more information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.




